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1. Purpose of the Report 

1.1 Review of the Board Scheme of Delegation. 

2. Recommendation 

2.1 That Board members review and identify any changes or updates required to the 
Scheme of Delegation, which also covers the Board Standing Orders (Appendix A).   

3. Reasons for Recommendation 

3.1 The Scheme of Delegation needs to be reviewed annually.  

4. Summary of Key Points 

4.1 The Scheme of Delegation needs annual review, following Board self-assessment of 
effectiveness it is suggested that the scheme of delegation is reviewed, so any 
issues identified through this process can be addressed.  

5. Financial Implications and Budget Provision 

5.1 N/A 

6. Organisational Risks 

6.1 Without regular review the scheme may become outdated and less effective.  

7. Policy Implications and Links to Strategic Priorities 

7.1 N/A 

8. Details of Consultation/EQIA 

8.1 N/A 

9. Background Papers and Relevant Published Documents 

9.1 Board paper GLA.50.17 13 July 2016, Board paper 49.22 April 2016. 
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